Barceloux-Tibessart Foundation
PO Box 908
Orland CA 95963

Thank you for the grant to install a sound system at the Fair Grounds for their use
and especially ours during the annual Avenue of Lights. We are very excited to help
the Fair get this essential equipment, it will not only enhance our event but will be
available for all the events held at the Fair Grounds.

We have been very fortunate to have had the sound contractor, Kemper Light and
Sound voluntarily bring their speakers for our event. However, last year they were
unable to find a dry time to get on the roof and our event suffered. As a result we
heard many complaints.

Music not only entertains our many guests but lifts the spirits of our many
volunteers that are out in the weather. We are looking forward to this December
16" through the 20* when the 13" Annual Avenue of Light’s will once again be
complete with the sound of Christmas Carols enhancing the drive-thru experience.

Thank you Barceloux-Tibessart Foundation for your support this year and in the

past.

Merri Caywood
Vice Chair Avenue of Lights
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